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Step2 Basic Rhythms Drum 
Model 890232 and 890212; UPC 3353889029 

 

Sold from August 2009 through March 2010  
Affected drums have plastic clips on the side of the drum for 

retaining the drum sticks.  If the clip were to break a child could put 
the broken piece in his or her mouth posing a choking hazard.  

Drums without the clips on the side of the drum are not affected. 
 

Please inspect the drum.  If the drum has clips,  

Immediately stop using the drum and contact 
Step2 for a replacement. 

 

Call Step2 toll free at (866) 860-1887 
Between 8:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. EST Monday through Friday or 

visit www.step2.com to receive a replacement.  

SAFETY RECALL 


